
Tegan Brierley-Sollis for Postgraduate 

Officer 

Who am I?  

Hello my name is Tegan Brierley-Sollis and I started my postgraduate studies in 2018. I was 
a course rep in my first year of my undergraduate degree and I was student representative 
on the Learning, Teaching and Quality Committee at Glyndwr University for four years. In 
2017 I joined the Academic Development Team which runs alongside the LTQC focusing on 
assessments and feedback for students. I established the WGU Criminology Society and 
held presidency for 18 months. During the first year of my postgraduate studies, I was the 
rep for the Faculty of Social and Life sciences which I thoroughly enjoyed. This role involved 
me attending Faculty Board Meetings, Student Council Meetings and making myself 
available for students to approach me with any feedback. I was keen to develop this role as 
much as possible and provide the best service for the students within the faculty of social 
and life sciences. 

Why me?  

As a currently active and engaged student and previous rep both at programme level and 
strategic level, I feel that I have gathered the appropriate experience to represent you as a 
postgraduate student and your academic life. I believe that I can make positive gains for 
postgraduate students and allow your voices to be heard at student council meetings and 
across the university. I aim to take forward each issue/comment in order to make 
improvements and this includes engaging with the postgraduate student body to ensure that 
I am capturing as many voices as possible. It is really important to also highlight the 
positives which students recognize so if I am elected as the Postgraduate Officer I will make 
sure this is included in any feedback. I believe that achievements should be celebrated and I 
will be committed to ensuring that good practice is shared and that Postgraduate students 
feel part of the Glyndwr community. 

Please vote for me  

 


